
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Catanach, David, EMNRD 

Tuesday, January 05, 2016 3:15 PM 

Gary Larson
Michael Feldewert; Robert Balch; 'Padilla, Patrick'; Brancard, Bill, EMNRD; Davidson,

Florene, EMNRD

RE: OCC Case No. 15322

Mr. Larson,

Your request to continue Case No. 15322 (De Novo) to the May 19, 2016 Commission Meeting is hereby granted. 

Thanks,

David Catanach

Chairman-Oil Conservation Commission

From: Gary Larson [mailto:glarson@hinklelawfirm.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 11:42 AM

To: Catanach, David, EMNRD <David.Catanach@state.nm.us>

Cc: Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@ho!landhart.com>

Subject: OCC Case No. 15322

Mr. Catanach,

Attached is a letter requesting a continuance of Case No. 15322 (De Novo), which currently is on the 

Commission's January 14th docket.

Gary

Gary W. Larson,
Partner
Hinkle Shanor LLP
218 Montezuma
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
(505) 982-4554 telephone
(505) 982-8623 facsimile
elarson(5>hinklelawfirm,com

This message (including attachments) constitutes a confidential attorney- 
client or is otherwise a confidential communication from the law firm, 
Hinkle Shanor LLP, that is covered by the Electronic Communications 
Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Sections 2510-2521, and is intended solely for the use 
of the individual(s) or entity to whom it is addressed. It is not intended for 
transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized person. If you are not the 
intended recipient or received these documents by mistake or error, please 
do not read it and immediately notify us by collect telephone call to (505) 
982-4554 for instructions on its destruction or return. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution, action or reliance upon the contents of the documents is 
strictly prohibited.
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Hinkle Shanor llp

505-982-4554 (FAX) 505-982-8623

ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

PO BOX 2068

SANTA FI5, NEW MEXICO ST.'O-l

Gary W. Larson, 
Partner

glafsonrghlnklelawrirm.corn

WRITER.

hinklGiawlirm.com

January 5. 2016

VIA EMAIL: David.Catanach@siatc.nni.us

David R. C-atanach. Director 
Oil Conservation Division 

1220 South St. Francis 

Santa Fe, NM 87504

Re: Case No. 15322 (De Novo)

Dear Mr. Catanach:

Case No. 15322 is currently set for hearing on the Oil Conservation Commission's January 

14. 2016 doeket. On behalf of applicant Key Energy Services, LLC, this is to request a continuance 

of the hearing until May 19, 2016. Fve contacted Mike Feldcwert, who represents BC Operating, 
Inc. and Crown Oil Partners, about this request for a continuance, and he does not oppose it.

Thunk you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

Garv W. Larson

cc: Michael H. Feldcwert (via email)

GWL:re

PO BOX 10

ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO 88202 

575-022-6510 

(FAX) 575-623-9332

PO BOX 1720

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 68210 

575-622-6510 

(FAX) 575-74 6-63 I 6

PO BOX 2068

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504 

505-982-4554 

(FAX) 50S-982-B623


